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NORTH CAROLINA - Primary Health Choice, Inc., a statewide provider of
I/DD and behavioral health services, is pleased to announce the addition of
CAP Case Management services. This new service line will service disabled

adults in the CAP Program.

Message from our CEO 

Mr. Thad Davis:

The Walking Legends made it to the
Discovery place in Rockingham,

walking 126,000 steps! 

20 years of service in home
care! A special thank you to all
staff and consumers who have
been with us along the way! 
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"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

NOW OFFERING CAP CASE MANAGEMENT SERVICES!

NEWSLETTER 

To learn more, scan the QR
code to visit our website!

A PRIMARY CHOICE, INC.
A Primary Choice, Inc., a statewide
provider of home care services, is

celebrating 20 years of serving North
Carolina families this month. Since

establishment in 2004, we have
committed to providing all individuals

with the best services to enhance
quality of life. 

“This year we celebrate 20 years
for A Primary Choice, Inc. I would
like to thank all of our patients for

allowing us the opportunity to take
care of you. Also I would like to

thank all the employees who have
made this company what it is

today. Lastly God is better to us
that we deserve. I thank Him for

His grace, mercy and favor on us!”



EMPLOYEES OF THE 4TH QUARTER

Reviews 

Have peace of mind when thinking about
your future retirement. Visit our website to

learn more about 401-K benefits! 
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NEWSLETTER 
NEW HIRES FROM SEPT. TO DEC.

A Primary Choice: 
Katie Hall (Payroll Specialist)
Casey Pearce (Office Manager/Floater)
Tdress Lawson (Office Manager)
Kathleen Isgar (Office Manager)
Lyndsi Barton (Finance Assistant)
Teanna Lowry (Payroll Supervisor)
Primary Health Choice:
Charlissa Holden (Medical Assistant)
Kayla Hunt (Outpatient Therapist)
Sonya Locklear (CAP Case Manager)
Alycya Blackmon (Peer Supports Specialist)
Bernette Hunt (TCM Care Manager)
Cassidy Locklear (Human Resource Officer) 
Jada Maxwell (NCIW QP)
Jennifer Strole (TCM Care Manager)

"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

 Crystal Justice
HR Director (PHC) 

Lisa Oxendine
Office Manager (APC) 

Eveline McFadyen
Paraprofessional (PHC) 

 Catherine Jones
PCA (APC) 

Win $100 Monthly! 

Oct. Google Review Winner: Nahaven Tucker
Nov. Google Review Winner: Tracy Miller
Dec. Google Review Winner: Essence Mckinney

Leave us a 5-star review at any of our
37 locations on Google to be entered

into our monthly drawing! 

Sandra Johnson
Regional Growth Director (PHC) 



2024 Employees of the Year! 
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NEWSLETTER 

"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

2024 Excellence Award Winners! 

 Shontray Cross 
NCIW QP (PHC) 

 Paula Jacobs
Office Manager (APC) 

Madelyn Martinez
Regional Director (APC) 

Derrick Ferree 
PCA (APC)

Crystal Justice
HR Director (PHC) 

Eveline McFadyen
Paraprofessional (PHC) 



 turned 103 years old this month! 
Ms. Estelle

Twitter/X: @A Primary Choice

Primary Health Choice, Inc. 
A Primary Choice, Inc. 

Have Suggestions
for us? 

Hit the feedback tab on our
website (lefthand side of screen)

and let us know how we can
improve, in any area! 
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"We are committed to providing all individuals with the best comprehensive services to enhance and maintain personal
care needs that will enable individuals to be as independent as possible and remain in the comfort of their own

residence." - Mission Statement 

Honoring one oldest clients!

We Are Closed On
Dec. 24th, 2024 (Christmas Eve)
Dec. 25th, 2024 (Christmas Day)
Dec. 26th, 2024
Dec. 31st, 2024 (New Years Eve)
Jan. 1st , 2025 (New Years Day)

Accreditation has been
issued for Primary Health
Choice, Inc. through 2027

Be on the lookout for more of
our outdoor advertising! 


